
TIME: 6:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 25, 1990 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers C. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Judith Gilleland 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 
City Planner Alan Schwab 

City Council interviewed the firms Lohman Golf Designs, Inc. 
and Bentley, Meisner Associates, Inc., the first of four 
proposals selected for consideration for the development of the 
Centerville Golf Course. 

Also interviewed were the firms Edward D. Stone Jr. and 
Associates, Arthur Hills and Associates, and Shaw, Weiss and 
DeNaples, the second proposal to be considered. Also present at 
this Meeting was a representative from Peck, Shaffer and Williams 
Bond Counsel. 

Discussion followed relative to the City's purchase of the 
Austin Road Tennis Barn. The majority of Council concurred that 
an Offer to Purchase be prepared by the City of Centerville. 

~~~~ ~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughh)n 
Clerk of Council 


